
I thought it was about time to introduce myself to the membership of 
the ASRA, after assuming the responsibilities as Director of ASRA 
District 6 several months ago.  

I have been breeding and exhibiting Show Racers since 1980, a mem-
ber of the ASRA since 1985, having always been an active breeder, 
promoter and exhibitor.  







THANK YOU GARY FOR YOUR PICTURES 


